Sweetser Stormwater Board
Meeting Minutes
May 9.2013
Present where Rich and Chuck. Absent was Carl.
Meeting Minutes for March14, and April 11, 2013 where reviewed and approved.

Rich asked if the Board was ready to type up a rough draft from the Swayzee Stormwater Ordinance that
they had augmented.

Chuck stated that we should hold off on that and check into ;I'he Alliance of Indiana Rural Water. He felt
they may be able to help us out in developing something. Chuck was going to follow up with them.

A discussion then started as to whether we should try to help with drainage of Stormwater from the
neighborhood around Davis Street. Recent rains have drawn the attention of the board to an area on
Davis Street that has significantly affected some of the homes that are on the South side of the street.
There is a field and a grain elevator that is believed to have excessive runoff causing flooding around a
couple of the homes during periods of heavy rain.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:35pm
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